
Important Announcement: Migration to New 

Energy Source 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We are excited to announce that, effective [date], we will be transitioning to a new, cleaner 

energy source to power your homes and businesses. This migration is a part of our commitment 

to sustainability and reducing our carbon footprint. 

The change will involve a switch from [current energy source] to [new energy source], which has 

been proven to deliver reliable service while minimizing environmental impact. 

Here are some important details regarding this transition: 

• Transition Date: [insert date] 

• Benefits: [list benefits, e.g., lower emissions, potential cost savings] 

• What to Expect: [brief description of what customers should expect during the 

transition] 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our customer service 

team at [contact information]. 

Thank you for your ongoing support as we strive to create a cleaner, more sustainable future for 

our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 


